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August 7, 2017
Subject: IFB #1207-B: Rising Star Culvert Replacement — Addendum #2
Gentlemen/Ladies:

Included herein is additional information and clarification for the above referenced
invitation for bids. Please consider all of this information when preparing your bid.

The paving section shown on the drawings is only 8” of GAB and 1.5” of
9.5mm topping. Can you confirm the paving section for this project?
There is an error on the plans. The correct pavement section is:

e 1.5 0f9.5 mm topping

e 2.570f 19 mm binder

o 8" of GAB.

Received by Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it
is returned not signed, all responders shall still be responsible for the requirements of this
addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

The opening date for this invitation for bids has changed. The new opening date is:
3:00p.m., Thursday, August 10, 2017. Bids must be received in the Purchasing
Department at the address above in Suite 204 on or before the new opening date and time.

If you have already submitted a bid, it will be opened and read on the new opening date. If you
would not like your bid opened or should you desire to submit a new bid, you must notify
Trina Barwicks, Contract Administrator in writing by email: tbarwicks(@fayettecountyga.gov
or fax to (770) 719-5515, your desire to not have your bid opened.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Ted L. Burgess
Director of Purchasing
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